
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
GOR GmbH is fully operational and available for you at all times 
 
Dear customers, suppliers and business partners, 
 
The current Corona crisis continues to keep us all on our toes. Privately as well as 
professionally, each of us is particularly challenged at the moment. This Corona crisis is 
certainly the greatest challenge in post-war history for Germany as a business location. 
 
As long as the COVID-19 (corona virus) continues to keep us all very busy, we would like 
to take this as an opportunity to inform you about the measures we have taken as GOR 
GmbH to ensure the continuity, flexibility and quality of our services for our customers 
without restriction. 
 
As a reliable partner, we are aware of the requirements of our customers, employees and 
suppliers and would like to assure you that our services are not affected. Your usual 
contact persons can be reached by e-mail and telephone as usual. 
 
We have asked some of our staff at selected locations to work from home as a 
precautionary measure. Rest assured that these measures have been tested and do not 
mean any restrictions for you as a customer. Our service departments, engineers, 
technicians and clerks are available for you at the usual times and guarantee the 
premium service you are familiar with. 
 
It goes without saying that in the current environment, the health and safety of our 
employees, customers, suppliers and business partners enjoys the highest priority. Thus, 
based on the recommendations of the Robert Koch Institute, our management has 
passed resolutions on health safety against the spread of Corona infections and has 
taken the appropriate steps, which all employees always comply with. 
 
Everyone can contribute to reducing the risk of infection and preventing the spread of the 
virus through their behaviour. 
 
We hope that the situation will soon ease and we are sure that together we will overcome 
the current challenges. 
 
Thank you for your trust in GOR GmbH! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Jörg C. Wentz 

-CEO- 


